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THE FLORIDA BAR
651 E. JEFFERSON STREET
JOHN F. HARKNESS, JR. TALLAHASSEE, F1. 32399-2300 850/561-5600
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR WwWWW.FLABAR.ORG

November 1, 2007

John B. Thompson
1172 S. Dixie Highway, Suite 111
Coral Gables, Florida 33146

Dear Mr. Thompson:

I have reviewed your October 13, 2007 complaint against Sheila Tuma and decline to treat it as a
bar complaint. The matters of which you complain all have to do with her job performance as
the bar prosecutor assigned to prosecute you. You have an appropriate forum in which to raise
your complaints, namely the Referee, Judge Tunis and ultimately the Florida Supreme Court.
Sincerely,

L

Kenneth Lawrence Marvin
Staff Counsel, Lawyer Regulation

KLM/mab
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